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PRESIDENT'S CORNER

Welcome to the Sandy Springs Rotary Club

Welcome Sandy Springs Rotarians to the new Rotary year. It will be hard to top last
year but we'll do it with your help & support. Kudos to past president Nancy Schroeder
and PDG Jim Squire for your service and helping the club receive many awards at the
District Celebration including our second "Club of the Decade" designation.

Some changes are being made in our club's meeting program to make it more varied &
interesting. We will be adding the Sandy Springs Business Spotlight, a third raffle
drawing, and wine one meeting a month. Members are now asked to come a little
earlier as lunch will begin at noon with the program to start promptly at 12:15. Along
with our traditional club events & projects we'll have a couple more service
projects/media events, membership events (Rotary Pizza Night at Pontoon) and
different Family of Rotary social events. I look forward to engaging with you to make it
a exciting year.

Visitors are welcome to experience the Rotary Club of Sandy Springs' hospitality and
energy. Meetings are typically the 1st, 2nd & 4th Mondays. Lunch is served at noon
and the 1 hour program begins at 12:15. Hilton Perimeter Suites, 6120 Peachtree
Dunwoody Road, Sandy Springs, GA 30328. Reserve a spot by going to our website at
www.sandyspringsrotary.org. Join your fellow professionals, community and business
leaders, and learn how Rotary can benefit your future. Experience Rotary Making
Things Happen in Sandy Springs!

 

Upcoming Program

Scott Johnson, Founder of The Warrior Alliance to
address the Rotary Club of Sandy Springs

On Monday, August 31st Scott Johnson will be visiting the Rotary Club of Sandy
Springs.

Scott is the Founder and President of The Warrior Alliance and has over 30 years of
experience as a corporate software and consulting services executive. He began his
non-profit career by establishing two non-profit organizations in support of people with
disabilities and transitioning military veterans. Scott's business career spans numerous
leadership roles in executive management, sales, operations and services to include

https://sandyspringsrotary.org
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LEADERSHIP

President John Neill
President-Elect Charan Shikh

Treasurer Zac Boswell
Secretary Scott Einfeldt

Foundation Will
MacArthur

Vice President-Global Services, PTC, Inc. and Area Vice President, Keane, Inc. In these
positions, Scott's responsibilities included business strategy, merger and acquisitions,
organizational change management, sales organization leadership, market
development, outsourcing and operational profit and loss. His business experience
spans federal and state government as well as business development across the
Americas, Europe, Far East and Asia. Mr. Johnson graduated with high honors from
Michigan State University where he received a number of academic awards and is a
founding associate of the University of Alabama's Executive MBA MIS program.

All are welcome to visit the Rotary Club of Sandy Springs. Please come out and give
Scott a warm Rotary welcome.

More information about Scott and The Warrior Alliance can be found
here: https://www.thewarrioralliance.org/    

Board of Directors News

The Board of Directors will be meeting August 31st
at 11:00am
Monday, August 31st at 11:00am, the Sandy Springs Rotary Club will be having a
meeting of it's board of directors.

Rotarians are welcome to visit for a glimpse behind the scenes.

The location sometimes varies, but you can usually find the meeting in the conference
room at the end of the hall. Just knock if the door is closed.
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